
 

 

Date: _30th September 2022 

 

NOTICE 

 

BMM DEPARTMENT  

 

 

This is to inform all students of BAMMC Department that the department is 

organizing a ‘Parents Teachers Meeting (PTA)’ for all the students of FY, SY and 

TY on 13th October, 2022 in Classroom No. 509.  

Attendance of students and their parents is Mandatory and Compulsory.  

 
 

         
 

Dr. Neelam Arora         
Principal 

 

 

 

 


